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The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) held two public 

hearings on October 10, 2019 regarding a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (DSEIS) 

and section 4(f) Evaluation for proposed improvements on I-94 at the Detroit Historical Museum,  5401 

Woodward Avenue, Detroit 48202 and Wayne County Community College District, 5901 Conner Avenue, 

Detroit 48213. 

The hearings allowed interested parties opportunities to view displays, speak with project team members, 

and make formal documented comments. The project, located in the city of Detroit, extends from east of 

the I-94/I-96 interchange to east of Conner Avenue, along M-10 from Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard to 

Seward Avenue, and along I-75 from Warren Avenue to Custer Street.  In addition to the hearings, MDOT 

solicited and accepted public feedback during a formal public comment period beginning September 14 

through October 28, 2019.    

The summary document includes the complete hearing transcript of oral testimony given by participating 

stakeholders and written comments received during the public hearings. Copies will be available for 

review at these locations for between February 24 and March 24, 2020: 

• Chandler Park Branch, Detroit Public Library, 12800 Harper Ave., Detroit, 48213 

• Detroit Public Library, 5201Woodward Ave., Detroit, 48202 

• Divie B. Duffield Branch, Detroit Public Library, 2507 W Grand Blvd., Detroit, 48208 

• Douglass Branch, Detroit Public Library, 3666 Grand River Ave., Detroit 48208  

• Franklin Branch, Detroit Public Library, 13651 E McNichols Rd., Detroit 48205  

• Monteith Branch, Detroit Public Library, 14100 Kercheval St., Detroit 48215 

• I-94 Project Office, 3031 W. Grand Blvd., Detroit, 48202 

• MDOT Metro Transportation Service Center, 1060 W. Fort St., Detroit, 48226  

• MDOT Lansing Office, 425 W. Ottawa St., Lansing, 48933  

 

The summary, along with additional project information, is also posted at I94Detroit.org.   Questions may 

be addressed to: Terry A. Stepanski, P.E., I-94 modernization senior project manager, Michigan 

Department of Transportation at stepanskit@michigan.gov or 517-241-0233. 
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